
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Thursday, September 16, 2010 8:57 AM 
'kodiak.denisse@yahoo.com' 
RE: Kodiak Clean Up 

Denisse, 

Blending soils, to some extent, is sometimes an option. I t is too early in the project to 
determine i f that method w i l l be applicable for this site. Please submit your plan for 
delineation as was requested in the August 23rd letter from Santa Fe OCD. I t does not have to 
be real elaborate, but I need something for f i l e to satisfy that request. 

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
575-748-1283 Ext.108 

Original Message 
From: kodiak.denisse@yahoo.com [mailto:kodiak.denisse@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 3:30 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Kodiak Clean Up 

Mike bratcher, A couple of fi e l d sample tests were 
conducted today at the kodiak yard. The results for the samples varied from 1200 to 2400 ppm 
for chlorides at a depth of 6 inches. We are in the process of delineation the two s p i l l 
areas. Once we find the vertical depth of the contamination then we w i l l summit samples to 
cardinal labs for o f f i c i a l results. Please understand that we are doing our best to clean 
up the site to Ocd standards. We have came up with the idea of mixing the contaminated soil 
on site with clean soil to dilute the contamination. Please understand that this would be 
cheaper for us and w i l l bring the contaminated levels to satisfy Ocd standards. I would like 
to know i f we are allowed to do mix the soil as mentioned above, and what you think about 
this. I look forward to hearing from you. I f you have any questions feel free to call me at 
575-706-7892. Thank you. Sincerely Denisse 
Sent from my BlackBerry Smartphone provided by A l l t e l 
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